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Comments: I moved to Jackson in 1968. and only recently sold my home there to move south.  Thus, my heart

remains in Teton County, Wyoming.  I enjoyed many years with my horses on the back country trails of the area.

Still in my nightmares is the image of a mountain biker flying down the trail toward me as he rounded a corner on

Teton Pass.  Neither of us having adequate time to respond.  Now you're considering allowing people with

artificially enhanced bikes (e-bikes) to ride the trails.  My nightmare will only get worse!

For many of us (at least in days gone by) the trails of Teton County were an opportunity to experience a

walk/hike in the outdoors, peacefully.  Now mountain bikers prevail everywhere-mainly because they have a

more effective lobbying group.  

I urge you to say "NO" to adding juiced up bikes to the equation.  Nature is meant to be "natural" - not artificially

humanly enhanced!


